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From: Mike Schrage
To: *Review, Environmental (DNR)
Subject: Knowlton EAW
Date: Sunday, August 02, 2015 9:50:26 PM

Good project.  I look forward to its completion.
 
I hope the DNR will monitor closely the various proposed developments the City of Duluth has in
 mind for the St. Louis River in west Duluth and speak up forcefully to protect the area’s natural
 resources.
 
Mike Schrage
9304 Clyde Ave
Duluth, MN 55808
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